
 

 

We will soon hold the information session on entering the Graduate School of International 

Relations for all undergraduate students. Graduate School Professors and current graduate 

students will explain about learning at the graduate school. and also answer any of your questions. 

IR Office staff will also explain about admissions. 

Information sessions were held in 2013 and were well received by participants for providing 

opportunities to directly talk to graduate students. All undergraduate students are eligible to 

attend the information session. Please join during your lunchtime. 

 

Date： Wednesday, April 23 

Time: 12:15-13:00 

Place： Koshinkan 733 

Details： Feel free to consult with current graduate students. 

Here an Introduction of the Graduate School and talk directly with graduate 

school professors and current graduate students. 

            

Examples of questions answered 

 What can we learn at the Graduate School of International Relations? 
 I’m thinking of going to another school including a graduate school of another university. 
 Which admission is suitable for me when it comes to period etc? 
 I’m wondering whether to get a job as an undergraduate student or go on to the graduate school. 

 

The application periods for the Early Graduation System and “Tobikyu”are from Mid-May.  

The application period of the Special Admission Process for College of International Relations 

and Institute students is from Mid- May. 

This session will be beneficial for students considering the above application, please join us! 
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